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Forest School 
Our last group of children will be attending 

Forest school from the 10th of June.  The times 

are9.15 am and picked up at 11.15, 12.45pm and 

picked up at 2.45pm. 

 

Facebook 
Can I remind parents not to put 

photographs of other people’s 

children on Facebook unless you have 

the parent’s permission please?   
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Dad’s Day 
If you are a Dad or a Grandad (or male relative) 

and would like to come along to share in the fun of 

nursery on the 23.6.15 please sign up with Miss. 

Riley.   

 
 

Parent Chats 
Parent Chats will be taking place on 

30.6.15 (Penguin Group), 2.7.15 

(Elephant Group), 3.7.15 (Giraffe 

Group) and 6.7.15 (Panda Group).  

There will be a sign up sheet put up in 

the conservatory.  If you are having 

difficulties attending please speak to 

your child’s key worker. 
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Strawberry Teas and Nursery Rhyme 

Hunts  
On Wednesday the 15th of July we will be hosting 

Strawberry Teas and Nursery Rhyme Hunts.  Come along 

and join us for a fun filled session where the children will 

go on the search of a bear, we will have a raffle, identify 

the baby pictures, ice cream, scones and much more. 

Tickets are available from Mrs Howard in the office at 

the price of 50p per person.  We are giving lots of notice 

in case parents want to take time off work as children will 

be singing songs at the end.  Children to come dressed as 

a nursery rhyme character if you wish. 

   

Have an incredible June 

 
     

Farm Trip 
7.7.15 all morning children and 

the beginning of the week 2 and 

a half children will spend the full 

day at Whitehouse Farm.  There 

will be NO afternoon nursery 

that day. 

10.7.15 all afternoon children and 

those who attend at the end of 

the week will spend the full day 

at Whitehouse Farm.  There will 

be no morning nursery that day. 

We need parent volunteers for 

the trip however spaces are 

limited. Please give your name to 

Mrs Howard if you wish to help. 

     

 
 

Elephants Cake Stall 
On Friday the 26th of June yellow 

group will be hosting their cake stall 

for the PTA.  If cakes could be 

brought in first thing in the morning or 

first thing in the afternoon, that would 

be fantastic. 

 

Summer Picnic 
We will be having a summer picnic at 

Mundles Park on the 19th of June after 

school.  Any parent who would like to help 

out at this event please pass your details 

onto Mrs Parker who will forward them 

to the PTA.   

 


